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1 message

foi <foi@ulster.ac.uk> 15 February 2023 at 15:43
To:

oear I

RESPONSE FOIA/23/014

Further to your Freedom of Information request regarding the University's Confucius Institute (Cl), in particular to
the roles at the Confucius Institute for which individuals are recruited in China (that is the Chinese language
teachers, and the 'Chinese co-director'), please be advised that the CI teachers recruited in China are not
employed by Ulster University. They are given Associated Staff status which provides access to services ONLY
such as email, blackboard, the library and photocopying.

If you are unhappy with how the University has dealt with your request you may raise the matter under the
University's internal review process for FOI requests. Please submit written details of your appeal to Clare Jamison,
University Secretary, University of Ulster, Coleraine BT52 1SA, email at universitysecretary@ulster.ac.uk The
University will normally undertake to issue a decision on an appeal within 20 working days of receipt.

If you do not wish to submit an appeal to the University in relation to your request or if you are unhappy with the
outcome of an appeal you may apply to the Office of the Information Commissioner. Full particulars of the FOI Act
including the Information Commissioner's address may be found at www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely

foi@ulster.ac.uk
Ulster University

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain information which is covered by legal, professional or
other privilege. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager at postmaster@uilster.ac.uk and delete this email immediately. Any views or
opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Ulster University.

The University's computer systems may be monitored and communications carried out on them may be recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and
for other lawful purposes. Ulster University does not guarantee that this email or any attachments are free from viruses or 100% secure. Unless expressly stated in the
body of a separate attachment, the text of email is not intended to form a binding contract. Correspondence to and from the University may be subject to requests for
disclosure by 3rd parties under relevant legislation.

The Ulster University was founded by Royal Charter in 1984 and is registered with company number RC000726 and VAT registered number GB672390524.The
primary contact address for Ulster University in Northern Ireland is Cromore Road, Coleraine, Co. Londonderry BT52 1SA
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